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Vote by mail- keep it safe!

| am opposed to this bill. This is an issue that was voted on years ago and has
served Oregonians well. There is no sense in bringing this Bill forward unless one
wants to keep the animosity between people active. It is time we stop rehashing
ideas that are serving all of us well. Trying to limit access to voting is a bad thing,
period.

This would make it difficult for rural voters to cast their ballots.

The right to vote is too important to limit. Say NO to this Bill.



